Children’s Parish Choir
 
 
Dear Parents of the Parish of Kilmactigue,
 
Following the success of the Children’s Choir at the Christmas Eve Mass in Tourlestrane it was decided to try and organise a more formal choir for children. The plan would be to have a “Children’s Choir” singing at Mass on one Sunday each month, in Tourlestrane Church, going forward.
 
To that end we are organising the following schedule:
 
      Rehearsal in Tourlestrane Church this Thursday 19th January, (6.30 to 7.15 pm).
 
      Rehearsal in Tourlestrane Church Thursday 26th January, (6.30 to 7.15 pm).
 
      New Children’s Choir to sing at Mass in Tourlestrane Church on Sunday 29th at 10.30 am.
Contact Carmel Gallagher via Text message or Whats app as a group will be set up on 086 1725774
 
We will then review the situation and if parents and children are interested and keen to continue, we will plan for future Masses.
 
All are welcome.
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